
	
  	
  

Mrs. Huneycutt’s Class 
Crozet Elementary 
Grade 2 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHER 
  Hello parents! Last week was a jam-packed week 
with special events. Thanks to everyone who 
attended Back to School Night on Tuesday. 
Handouts were sent home to those who could not 
attend and the presentation is now on our 
Weebly’s home page. 
   It was nice to have so many grandparents visit 
for Grandparents Day! Did you know 
grandparents are welcomed to volunteer in our 
classroom? I will send a sign-up genius out on 
Tuesday for volunteers to sign up for a time slot.  
   Thanks to Charlotte and Henry’s grandmothers, 
Beatrice’s dad, and Kinley and Thomas’s moms for 
helping to chaperone the field trip to Lewis 
Ginter. It was a wonderful trip! 
   Check out the updates to our blog. Over 150 
pictures were added this week alone! Also check 
out the first-day-pics on the home page. 
  

LAST WEEK’S HIGHLIGHTS 
Reading: The Dot, Began PALS reading testing 
Writing: Finished Hopes and Dreams, Field Trip 
pre-writing webbing activity   
Math: games for number combinations of 10, 
counting coins, introduction to ST Math (now can 
also be done at home) 
Social Studies/Science: Parts and functions of  
plants, the Preamble of the Constitution, Guidance 
with Mrs. Joyner 
Other Fun Stuff: Sharing Baby Memories, Dot 
Day watercolors, Lewis Ginter Field Trip 
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THIS WEEK’S HOMEWORK 
Mon:  Read 10 Minutes 

Likely, Unlikely Assignment 
Tue:  Read 10 minutes 
Wed: Read 10 minutes 
Thurs: Read 10 Minutes 
 Study for Spelling Test Friday 
 Read 1 or more other day this weekend. 
 

THIS WEEK’S FEATURED 
WEBSITE 
ST Math @ 

huneycutt.weebly.com 

Sept. 19-23 PTO Snack Drive  
        Book Fair  
Sept. 22 Family Pizza Night & Book Fair 
Sept. 23 Kindergarten Red Day  
Sept. 26 Teacher Work Day 
    No School for Students 
Oct. 4    PTO Meeting, 6:30 pm 
Oct. 10-13 2nd Grade Parent Teacher 
 Conferences 
 

Class Website 
huneycutt.weebly.com 

.  

bhuneycutt	
  
@k12albemarle.org  

 

Book Fair News 
   We will visit the bookfair on Tuesday  
and Friday. Students may  
buy books starting Tuesday. 
    Volunteers needed! If you  
can volunteer during the day  
or Thursday night, contact Mrs. Anhold.  


